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Gautho, Julia

From: Cathy Russell <cathyrussell57@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 11:43 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Capitola Stockton Ave., Bridge

People love the charm of capital just the way it is. The Stockton Ave., Bridge is part of that charm. Please keep it the way 
it is. 
Sent from my iPhone 


